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Date: 19th August 2010 

 

AquaGib Repairs to Leaking Supply Pipe at Corral Road 
 
In order to allow AquaGib to carry out essential repair works to their brackish water 
supply, Corral Road from the junction of Landport Ditch car park to Kings Lines, will 
have a partial lane closure to traffic as from 08.00am on Sunday 22 August 2010 for 
a period not exceeding 10 hours.  Temporary road works signs will be placed warning 
drivers of the works ahead. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public for any 
inconveniences these works may cause them.  
 


